
 

 
Dear Parents  
 
Central Lancaster High School 
 
I am writing to let you know that Mr Phil Wood, the Chair of the Academy Improvement 
Board at the school has stepped down and Dr Alexis Holden, a parent governor, has taken 
up the position of Chair. 
 
The Bay Learning Trust is extremely grateful to Phil Wood for the expertise that he has 
brought to the Academy Improvement Board this year.  I should also like to thank Alexis 
Holden for her loyalty and commitment to the school in taking on this role.   
 
With all good wishes 
 

 
Professor John Crewdson 
Chair of the Board, The Bay Learning Trust 
 


